Music Explorers Class Policies
General Guidelines
To ensure a smooth and enjoyable experience for all participants, please adhere to the following guidelines:
- Parking is available next to the Music & Arts Academy. 
- Arrive on time: Punctuality is important to avoid disruptions and to ensure that each session can start smoothly. 
- Dress appropriately: Comfortable clothing that allows for movement is recommended, as some activities may include dancing or stretching. Seating will be on the floor.
- Participants may bring a water bottle, however, please do not bring food or snacks into the classroom area.
- Cell phones: Please silence or turn off cell phones during class to avoid any interruptions. If you need to take an urgent call, kindly step out of the classroom to do so.
Hand Hygiene
All participants will wash or sanitize their hands before class. As students arrive, they will be directed to the bathroom for this. It is also recommended that caregivers take their participant to the restroom before class begins. There is a diaper changing area in the bathroom adjacent to the Music Explorers classroom.
Medical Concerns
Please alert the instructor of any allergies or medical concerns.
Attendance and Sickness Policy
Please refrain from bringing a sick child to class. A missed class will not be made up, and no refunds will be given. In the event of extreme weather, class may be canceled, and a make-up time will be offered. If a participant is unable to attend several classes due to illnesses, other arrangements may be made.
Family Music Explorers
Each participant should have one caregiver present in class. A caregiver may supervise up to three of their own participants.
Pre-K Music Explorers
Each participant will attend independently. Caregivers should wait in the lobby during class. In the last five minutes, caregivers should walk back to the Music Explorers classroom for a brief demonstration from the class before dismissal.



By following these guidelines, we can create a positive and productive learning environment for everyone involved. Thank you for your cooperation!



